

5th October, 2021

## **Opening of the Pirate Ship**

Dear parents / carers,

I'm sure that you will have seen our new 'pirate ship' installation on the KS2 playground – we certainly have had lots of lovely comments from you!

We are planning a 'pirate day' celebration on Tuesday 12th October, when The Mayor, Mark Smith will come to the opening ceremony to officially open our new pirate ship and the winner of the naming competition will be announced. The name will be unveiled at the opening ceremony and there will be opportunities for photographs to be taken with the Mayor.

On this day, we are inviting all the children and staff to dress up as pirates, you can come in full costume or simply dress in a t-shirt and jeans. Please do not feel that you have to purchase a costume. During the afternoon, the children will be having fun pirate activities in their classroom.

The PTA paid a proportion of the cost of the pirate ship for which we are extremely grateful, as we know that all the children will have lots of fun and make great use out of this fantastic addition to our KS2 playground!

We look forward to seeing all our pirates on Tuesday 12th October which will be a Non-Uniform Day.

Yours sincerely,

Adam J G Campbell

Headteacher

Adam J.G Campbell (Headteacher)

The Firs Lower School • Station Road, Ampthill, Bedford MK45 2QR

Telephone: (01525) 402735

Email: office@firslower.org • Web www.firslower.co.uk

